
From: 	 Weinstein, Jason 
To: 	 Goldberg, Stuart (ODAG) (SMO) 
Sent: 	 3/9/2011 6:29:40 PM 
Subject: 	 F&F 

When we were talking to Billy in the hall the other day, he mentioned 2 or 3 incidents in which an ATF agent 
(inexplicably) sent a Cl, posing as a straw, in to a store to make a purchase and then had the Cl hand those guns off to 
a trafficker. That was the first I had heard of those incidents, and my understanding is that they had nothing to do with 
"Fast & Furious" but were part of some other investigation. Didn't want you to think I had left out what would have 
been a rather significant detail from my email of a couple of weeks ago. 
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